THE GREEN BEAN

UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY LIBRARIES' NEWSLETTER

11/12776 No. 154

[T A B A OR35S LA A s R

CALENDAR

12 Hovemser - “Music IN THE_ RALLERY” °FR!ES. ARTHUR
rRAHAM (TENOP) AND CLAIR | .Avxcs (GUITAR)
PERFORM [{EAPOLITAN SONGS, [l0ON IN THE
GALLERY. PEN TO THE PUBLIC.

17 'lovemrER QTAFF NrGANIZATION MEETING (SEE MoTE) 3PH
OLp Pare Fook Room,

19 "ovEMBER ADMINISTRATIVE CounciL MEETING, 2:30AM
: GALLERY

“Mysic 1IN THE GaLLERY” SERIES - DNIAKE
MeCLoskey (YEzzo-soprano) AND JANET CuLp
S IAro) SoNGS OF BARBER, CHopIn, FINE.
oon, GALLERY. OPEM TO THE PUBLIC.

29 MovemMBER = L1 REARY Science CoLroautum (SEE NOTE)
SPM, StupenT CENTER PRESIDENT'S Room,
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AROUT THE | IRRARIES -

Staff Organization Meeting:

The Staff Organization invites you to attend the
presentation of service pins to several members of
our library staff on Wednesday, November 17 at 3PH
in the 0l1d Rare Book Room. Those to be honored are:
Kathy Brubaker, Geology: Joyce Taylor, Acquisitions
and Margaret Williams, Special Collections who will
all receive five year pins. Beryl Gaither, Biologi=-
cal Sciences and Loraine Noel, Cataloging who will
receive ten year pins. Ollie Jane Cox, Acquisitions
and Sally Johnson, Collection Development who will
receive fifteen year pins. Refreshments will be
served.

A short business meeting will precede the presenta-
tions. The agenda for the business meeting is as
follows:
1. Announcement of new ombudsman.
2. Discussion of collection of Christmas money
for gifts for the children in the Chandler
Medical Center.
Discussion of a Christmas party.
Announcement of nominating committee for the
election of new officers of the staff organiza-
tion.

MRAP Irplementation Report:

The MRAP Implementation Committee held its first
meeting last Tuesday. After much discussion, the
Committee decided to procede as follows. We will
coordinate our work with the already existing faculty
committees; and in many cases, those recommenda-
tions being studied by these committees, will

need no further attention from the Implementation
Group. After we have informed ourselves about

the plans of these committees, the Implementation
Group will select two or three key recommendations
on which to concentrate for the remainder of the
year.

The Implementation Group will be meeting on a
weekly basis and will be making regular reports
to the Library Faculty and to ACTS. If anyone
has comments or suggestions concerning specific
recommendations or any questions, please contact
one of the Implementation people--Adelle Dailey,
Rhoda Channing, Pam Schrils, Charles Timberlake,
Jeff Sauer or Faith Harders (Chair).
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LIBRARY SCIENCE SCHEDULES COLIOAUTYM

"Information and referral and libraries” is the
topic of the next College of Library Science
colloquium scheduled for 29 November from 3-5PM
in the Student Center President's Room. Speakers
~at the collogquium will be Bob Croneberger (librarian)
and Carolyn Lubk (social worker) from the Shelby
County (Memphis) Public Library and Information
Center.

CAREER NEVELNPMEMT SEMIMAR

“Career Path Development: a seminar for employees

and management” will be held at the Campbell House

on December 8. The seminar is sponsored by the

UK College of Business and Economics; its purpose

is to help managers work with subordinates to orient
them toward promotion, and to help individuals
identify, plan and advance along their chosen

career paths. The seminar is open to all registrants,
runs from 9 to 5PM for one day only, and costs $75.00.

PERSO'LF

New Médical Center Library staff member:

Priscilla Gotsick is the new Field Librarian re-
placing Chris Lavin. Under a grant fxcm the
National Library of Medicine, Priscilla is work-
ing out of an office in Morehead and coordinating
health sciences library information in a 20 county
area in northeastern Kentucky.




